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MEMORANDUM TO: All Chiefs of Police and      
  Commissioner Thomas Carrique 

   Chairs, Police Services Boards 
 
FROM:   Richard Stubbings 
    Assistant Deputy Minister 
    Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
SUBJECT: Victim Quick Response Program+ During COVID-19 
 
DATE OF ISSUE:  April 23, 2020 
CLASSIFICATION:  General Information 
RETENTION:  Indefinite 
INDEX NO.:   20-0057 
PRIORITY:   High 
 
At the request of the Ministry of the Attorney General, I am sharing a communication 
regarding changes to the Victim Quick Response Program+ (VQRP+) during the 
COVID-19 emergency.  
 
Please review the attached memo from Assistant Deputy Attorney General Tamara 
Gilbert, which provides details on the temporary enhancements that are being made 
available. If you require further information, please contact Vivienne Lipman at 
Vivienne.Lipman@ontario.ca or 647-409-2456.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Richard Stubbings 
Assistant Deputy Minister 
Public Safety Division and Public Safety Training Division 
 
Attachment 
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